

# DANCE CHAT.

PARENT NEWSLETTER

# WHAT'S UP AT ECSOD?



### + HAPPY SPRING, Y'ALL!

We are feeling quite thankful for the weather we've had lately while we navigate life at home! Spring has sprung and it couldn't have come at a better time. We hope that you all are adjusting well and that your are all healthy and safe. We want to take a moment to thank you all from the bottom of our hearts for your support, patience, and positivity through all of the changes we are enduring. You guys are seriously THE BEST!!





## + VIRTUAL CLASSES

Virtual classes will continue for most of this month. We are working on improving everyone's Zoom experience every day! We've loved seeing all of our dancers' smiling faces and being able to interact with them and hope that your kiddos have enjoyed it as well!

In addition, make sure you follow our new Facebook Page, ECSOD Online for additional resources including free Facebook Live classes, videos, activities, contests, and more!



#### + "SPRING IS IN THE HAIR" WEEK!

April 12th - 18th

Get creative and dress your hair up with all things SPRING! Wear your hairdo to virtual dance class during this week and also post a photo of your hairdo to our ECSOD Online SPRING IS IN THE "HAIR" Post/Album for a chance to WIN! Winner will be chosen based on number of votes or "likes" each photo gets!





#### + SUMMER DANCE!

Registration for our Summer Dance Program is currently open! Head to our website to check out the schedule and register online!



## THINKING AHEAD...





Stay tuned for any updates regarding Dance Pictures, Dress Rehearsal, and the 2020 ECSOD Show!



Please be sure to watch for emails from us to receive the most up-to-date information in the coming weeks!